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Wow, we cannot believe that we are writing our last Reception update for the 

academic year – Where has the time gone?? We have had some truly amazing 

experiences and wonderful learning opportunities throughout this past year and 

have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know your children, supporting them in their 

learning and watching them flourish into Confident People Shining in our school.   

We have continued to be our best as all the children had lots of fun during our 

competitive sports day, racing against their friends, overcoming some tricky 

obstacles such as the parachute, which began to fly away with Mrs Smart and Mrs 

Stewart holding on to it!! Despite this we saw our children shine and demonstrate 

superb sportsmanship qualities as they cheered on their friends, who tried their best 

in their races whether it was the egg and spoon race, the hurdles or the sack races - 

just a few that spring to mind. Also a big thank you to all the parents/ carers, who 

came along to support us and participating in their own running races too! 

 

Last week we sent the children off to experience ‘a day in the life of a Year One,’ 

during our transition day. The children were able to spend some time with their new 

teacher in preparation for September. We are sure the children were filled with lots 

of questions and excitement about what they will be learning about after the 

holidays.  

We were very proud of Blue Class, who had their Class Assembly last week. They 

shared lots of information about dinosaurs, read their recounts from our trip to All 

Things Wild and sang beautifully. 
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Over the past fortnight the children have continued to dazzle us with their Maths 

and sound knowledge. We have also been developing our understanding of money 

and applying these skills into real life situations, such as being shop keepers, 

recognising different coin denominations to pay for items. 
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Towards the end of next week we will be collecting in reading books from the 

children so we can reorganise them in preparation for September. Please continue 

to read with your child over the holiday and sign them up to the Summer ‘Space 

Chase’ Reading Challenge, which is organised through your local library. There will 

be more information on our school newsletter. 

 

Thank you for your continued support over this past year and we wish you all a 

wonderful Summer where you can make lots of fantastic memories with your 

children.  

 

 


